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My name is Chris Wright my wife Norma Wright both object to the Facility on Glebe Island as our apartment
over looks Glebe Island and as we are elderly the dust and and noise and pollution from

Ships moored at Glebe Island will affect our health and sleep as the operation is to be 24/7and the noise dust
pollution from the concrete batching plant will affect our health.

Chris and Norma Wright





